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No. SNEA/KRL/CGM/2015-17/69    Dated 11-11-2016 
 

To  

Principal General Manager (Finance), 
O/o CGMT, Thiruvananthapuram. 
 

Sub:- Posting of LICE JAO’s reg:- 
 

Respected Sir, 

We would like to appreciate the initiatives taken by your good office in connection with the JAO 

LICE Candidates result publication and further taking necessary steps to imparting training to 

them at RTTC Trivandrum. 

The ongoing JAO training will be completed on 19-11-2016 and it is learnt that sufficient 

vacancies are available at most of the SSA’s to accommodate the JAO’s who are completing 

their training on 19-11-2016 except Ernakulam and Trichur SSA’s.   The officers are happy that 

most of the posting can be done with minimum inconvenience. 

 It is understood that vacancies for filling up is decided based on the working strength with 

respect to sanctioned strength based on old norms. In fact the old norms does not  account the 

present day working of Accounts’ wing like marketing, CSCs, OSP,  CRC, TR collections etc. In 

this context we request your good self to consider the revenue earnings of SSAs like Ernakulam 

also while filling up the posts. Considering the revenue earning capacity of both SSA’s EKM and 

TCR , the vacancies  at both SSA’s  can be increased thereby we can minimize the inconvenience 

to the officials as most of them are having children of very low age. We are hopeful   that our 

suggestion will be considered so as to boost the morale of the Officers who are entering in to 

the executive community. 

Thanking you, 

Sincerely, 

 
(T.Santhosh Kumar) 
Circle Secretary,SNEA, 
Kerala Circle.     
   


